
Hello Second Grade Families! 

I hope you all are doing well.  Here are some resources and ideas for you to use 

during the school closure.  If your child cannot remember his/her login 

information for any of the sites we use at school please email me and I’ll be happy 

to send them to you.  

 Prodigy   www.prodigygame.com  

 IXL   www.ixl.com  

 Epic   www.getepic.com  *class code cbt0616  

 ABC Mouse    www.abcmouse.com  

 www.abcya.com  

 www.storylineonline.net  

 www.funbrain.com/books     

There are many other resources listed on the Floyd County Public Schools website 

under the COVID-19 tab.   

PLEASE have your child continue to read and write while at home.  Some other 

activities you can practice at home are –  

 Adding/subtracting with and without regrouping 

 Counting coins 

 Write a letter to me or someone else 

 Practice the cursive letters we’ve already learned  

 Make lists -  

Ex. things that are green (or other colors), things that go up/down, numbers 

that add to 18 (or any other number) 

 

Please stay safe and remember to wash your hands.   I will be in touch with you 

within the next few days.  If you have any questions feel free to email me at 

burnettet@floyd.k12.va.us  

 

Take care and hopefully I’ll see your child soon!!  

Terri Burnette 
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